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Puuilo Plc’s Half-year Review for February-July 2021 will be published on Wednesday September 15, 2021 at around 8:30

a.m. EET (7:30 a.m. CET).

The financial report and related material will be available immediately after the report has been published at 

https://www.investors.puuilo.fi/en/reports-and-presentations.

A webcast and a phone conference in Finnish will be held on the same day at 11:00 a.m. EET (10:00 a.m. CET). At the end of

the webcast, questions can also be asked in English. The report will be presented by Puuilo’s CEO Juha Saarela and CFO Ville

Ranta.

You can join the live webcast by using the link below or join via phone. A recording of the webcast will be available at 

https://www.investors.puuilo.fi/en later on the same day.

 

Webcast and teleconference details

Webcast link: https://puuilo.videosync.fi/2021-h1-tulos.

Dial in by calling your location’s phone number a couple of minutes before the start.

 

FI: +358 9 81710310

SE: +46 8 56642651

UK: +44 333 3000804

US: +1 631 9131422

Confirmation code: 59244505#

 

For more information, please contact:

Juha Saarela, CEO, mob. +358 50 409 7641

Ville Ranta, CFO, mob. +358 40 555 4995

Email: ir (@) puuilo.fi

Attachments

Download announcement as PDF.pdf
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